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INVITATION TO PHILODAY 2023 

Dear colleagues, 

Our school would like to invite you to take part in the Philosophy Day which will be organised 

by our Philosophy Department on Thursday, the 9th and Friday 10th of February, 2023. 

This fourth edition of the PhiloDay dedicated to the theme “thinking and dwelling” will be 

in situ and online.  

Our Philosophy Department recently contacted your coordinator/subject referent to share 

the most essential information regarding this event, which is open to all the European 

Schools, other schools and training institutes. 

If your school has not participated in this event in its previous editions, we would be grateful 

if you could encourage and support the participation of your Philosophy Department. 

PhiloDay is an open day for teachers and pupils. It is a perfect opportunity to show pupils’ 

talents, feed their curiosity, share knowledge and competences and debate under the 

supervision of teachers from different schools.   

We would also appreciate it a lot if you could inform the PhiloDay organisers directly about 

the participation of your school and the name of your referent: 

Organising Teachers: 

April CAPILI: april.capili@teacher.eursc.eu 

Gilberto CASTORINI: gilberto.castorini@teacher.eursc.eu 

Registration for teachers and pupils will be open from 9 November 2022 to 9 January 2023 

on the EEB4 website: https://eeb4.be/philoday/ 
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All the necessary information for this PhiloDay 2023 will be published on the “TEAM ES 

SEC PHILO”, the official channel for all European Schools philosophy teachers (see link 

below). It is therefore recommended that the teachers concerned consult that Team 

regularly in order to be able to read any potential updates on the event. 

 

TEAM ES SEC PHILO [TEACHERS]:       

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/team/19%3a3c6f118a27ba47c89dffeecaafaf81e0%40thread

.skype/conversations?groupId=84e9cd9d-a496-4100-bd1e-

857383bdf2b5&tenantId=d339e069-1c93-4353-b307-0b227035ba42  

  

 

Markko MATTUS 

Director EEB4 

Els VERMEIRE 

Inspector 
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